
From: Ruchi Bhatt [mailto:Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 21 May 2019 7:46 PM 
To: Chambers - Booth DP 

Cc: Stephen Smith; Brent Ferguson 
Subject: AM2016/31 Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 

 
Dear Associate,  
 
I refer to the above matter, which is listed for mention tomorrow (22 May 2019) before Deputy 
President Booth.  
 
We write to advise that whilst the Australian Industry Group has a relevant interest in the matter, 
it is regrettably unable to attend the proceedings. We apologise for any inconvenience this might 
cause. 
 
We intend to remain abreast of any developments in relation to the matter through discussion 
with other interested parties and reviewing any directions or statement subsequently issued by 
the Commission. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ruchi Bhatt 
Senior Adviser – Workplace Relations Policy 

 

51 Walker Street, North Sydney NSW 2060 
T: 02 9466 5513 
M: 0400 395 348 
E: ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au 
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